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Please vote YES on SB 210. It’s the way voters in Oregon used to vote. Those 

unable to be present—such as military, serving overseas, etc.—had “absentee 

ballots” for voting, which were mailed in.  

 

Let’s make Election Day mean something again, and not drag it out for weeks. Voting 

in person also reduces potential for error and/or abuse, and reduces cost of 

processing. This just makes good sense. 


